
JOURNEYMAN ELECTRIC LINEWORKER 

Cooperative Light & Power, Two Harbors, MN 

Love the North Shore? CLP has an immediate opening for an Electric Line 
Worker. Candidates must be a certified journeyman line worker who has 
completed an approved apprenticeship program or has a minimum of five 
years of experience in linework. A valid driver’s license with CDL, pre-
employment physical and relocation within 15 minutes of CLP’s headquarters 
are required. Duties include construction and maintenance of energized and 
de-energized 7.2 and 14.4 kV underground and overhead distribution lines.  

CLP offers a competitive wage and the NRECA benefits package including 
401k, pension, life, health, disability, and a clothing allowance. Line workers 
are represented by IBEW Local 31. 

Submit your resume and cover letter along with 3 references to: Cooperative 
Light & Power, c/o Operations Manager, Larry Sandretsky, PO Box 69, Two 
Harbors, MN 55616, or by e-mail to kbark@clpower.com. If submitting by e-
mail, a confirmation e-mail will be returned to the applicant. CLP is not 
responsible for undelivered email. All resumes and cover letters are due by 
the end of the business day on Friday, September 24, 2021. Upon offer of 
employment, candidates will be subject to a background check and pre-
employment drug screening. No phone calls please.  

CLP is an electric cooperative serving over 6,000 members in Lake and part 
of St. Louis County. CLP is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 

 
	


